
Dear Liberty Twp. Resident, 

The Board of Trustees of Liberty Township and Republic Service current contract has expired.  Although 
we requested an extension to the existing contract in hopes of maintaining current rates, Republic 
Services could not honor those prices any longer.  We understand the impact of inflation on our trash 
and recycling collection contractor. The cost for collection services we currently enjoy were calculated 
back in 2020, prior to the inflationary increases of the past 3 years.  

The prices listed in the table below will go into effect with the next quarterly billing period beginning 
October 1, 2023.  Some of you may have already received a pro-rated bill. All services will remain the 
same with only the rates being changed. As in the past, recycling is included in the rates.  

Please review the table below to review the rate adjustments that will occur with each service. Of 
course, you can change service levels at your convenience by calling the Republic Services Call Center at 
800-437-1123.  

The contract extension is for the coming 12 months and prices listed will be firm through September 
30th, 2024. The Board will continue to work in the coming year to bring these costs in line, as much as 
possible while maintaining the service you have become accustomed to.  

 


